
We have received notification from Ryedale Planning Dept. regarding the following applications.

    Application No: 17/01257/73.  This is from Mr S Gibbons regarding the plans for the stackyard. The revised plans are available on line or at Ryedale offices. Latest reply date is 30th December. 
I will be going to have a look at the plans sometime next week. An appointment is necessary. 

    Application No: 17/01437/HOUSE. This is from Mr Dibbs at Firby.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If there are no objections I think we should add that we would approve the plan providing that a turning area is created for visitors to Mr Dibbs' property therefore negating the need for his visitors to turn down in front of the hall. This may, of course, not be acceptable to the other residents because it will change the front gardens of the hall. The turning area could be to the right of Mr Dibbs' gateway. If a turning area is not acceptable as a compromise then we would reject the plan and ask that the gateway be moved back to allow turning to take place. The problem with this is that as far as I am aware Mr Dibbs' land ends where the wall and gateway are shown on the plan. 

